
From: 	 Borinsky, Susan (FTA) 
To: 	 Welbes, Matt (FTA); Brown, Sonia (FTA) 
CC: 	 Day, Elizabeth (FTA); Ryan, James (FTA); Weeks, Dwayne (FTA); Schruth, Susan (FTA); Libberton, 

Sean (FTA) 
Sent: 	 10/7/2009 12:06:17 PM 
Subject: 	 RE: Honolulu PE Approval 

Matt, TRO-9, TPM and TPE have signed the Honolulu PE approval package. PE approvals don't go to TOA for review; we 
usually just announce that the project is ready for PE at a New Starts Update meeting. 

We haven't set a meeting time yet to go over the package, and I've been reluctant to send the package upstairs since it wouldn't 
be tracked through the normal CCMS process. If you like, now that you're back, I'll carry it directly to you on Thursday morning 
with a route slip from me and you can discuss it with/transfer it to Peter. 

The 10-day notice went to the Hill late on Friday, Oct. 2. So Leslie can send the PE approval letter to the City of Honolulu on 
Tuesday, Oct. 13. We'd need to have the meeting with Peter either on Thursday or Friday of this week to enable Leslie to be 
ready to send the letter. I'd prefer Friday the 9th, when Beth can be present  --  since the intent is to talk not only about the 
status of the Hawaii project, but the content of approval memos and letters. 

I  hope also that we can use the current memo and letter "as is," rather than spend a lot more time revising it. The content of the 
current package is consistent with what we have been doing with other approval packages. But we do need to find out if Peter 
wants a less detailed/prescriptive approach for these documents than the former Administration did. Susan 

From: Welbes, Matt (FTA) 
Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2009 6:13 PM 
To: Borinsky, Susan (FTA); Brown, Sonia (FTA) 
Subject: RE: Honolulu PE Approval 

Let's work to advance the package to his desk as the first priority. If it is possible to hold the 
approval process presentation too, that is a plus, and I've copied Sonia to see if we can have the "PE 
Approval Process Overview." It would be best to send the PE package before travel to APTA. 

I might've replied to this by bberry earlier. 

From: Borinsky, Susan (FTA) 
Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2009 12:30 PM 
To: Welbes, Matt (FTA) 
Subject: Honolulu PE Approval 

Matt, you may recall that we have reached staff-level consensus to recommend approval of PE for the Honolulu project and are 
finalizing the approval package. We have not sent the 10-day notice to the Hill yet. Peter wanted to have an "instructive" 
discussion on the approval process--especially what goes into the memo and letter--as well as a sense of the status of the 
project. Perhaps we could have such a meeting on Thursday afternoon or Friday morning. If not, I think we should go ahead 
with the notice to the Hill whenever Peter wishes, and have the meeting when folks return from APTA next week. Susan 
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